
 

 

 

Postal History Symposium: 
The Challenging 20th Century: Men, Machines and Modernization 

Thursday, April 30, 2015. 
 

at the Spellman Museum of Stamps & Postal History  
and 

Regis College (Upper Student Union Meeting Hall), Weston, MA 
 

FREE ADMISSION 

 

Program: 

 

9:00AM  Exhibition opens at the Spellman Museum’s Exhibit Hall  

9:00 – 9:30AM Arrival of participants at Spellman Museum 

9:30 – 9:45AM Walk/drive over to Upper Student Union Meeting Hall, at Regis College 

9:45AM  Opening remarks 

10:00 – 11:00AM  “The Men Who Made the Stamps of the 1920s” – Rodney Juell 

11:00AM – 12:00N  “Philately and International Mail Order Fraud” – Edward Grabowski 

12:00N – 12:45PM Lunch at Regis College cafeteria (Dutch treat) 

1:00 – 2:00PM “Technology in the Envelope: Use of Microfilm and Voice Recordings in 

the Mail during World War II” – George S. Norton. 

2:00 – 3:00PM “The Bureau Leaves the Field” – Roger S. Brody 

3:00PM  Return to the Museum for walk through exhibit hall 

4:00 – 5:00PM   Departure of participants 

 

 

 

   
 

 


